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CONTINUING EDUCATION FOR HOUSING PROFESSIONALS 
Registration is now open for PHFA’s 2021 Multifamily Affordable Housing Conference  

This year’s conference is planned for July 21-22. This 
conference attracts attendees from across the multifamily 
housing industry with sessions related to property 
management, resident service coordination, fair housing and 
much more. Our 2019 conference was one of our largest 
ever, and we’re hoping for an even better turnout this year! 

In response to the pandemic, the conference has been 
redesigned for 2021 to be a virtual event. This new virtual 
format offers a unique educational opportunity including four 
amazing keynotes and several breakout sessions. Because 
the event is virtual, no travel is required. Attendees can 
participate conveniently from their home or office, saving 
them time and money. 

Another great benefit of the virtual format is that attendees will 
have access to every educational session for three months 
after the conference has ended, providing unlimited access 
during that time for reviewing any and all seminars.  

The conference agenda is available online. After viewing the educational offerings, please register via the 
Web.                     

Please note: The second link is to register only and hold your spot for attending. You will be able to 

pick your sessions closer to the conference. This helps us with conference planning. 

 

If you have questions, please contact Mauricio Barahona at PHFA at mbarahona@phfa.org or 

717.780.4353. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Past conferences have been extremely popular 

and well attended. 

https://tools.eventpower.com/agenda_module/schedule/display/21PHFA?agenda_id=1477
https://tools.eventpower.com/reg/index/S3hqgAzGgq
https://tools.eventpower.com/reg/index/S3hqgAzGgq
mailto:mbarahona@phfa.org

